CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

INFORMATIONAL MEMORANDUM 97-32

From: John T. Felton, Public Works Director/City Engineer
Date: May 21, 1997

Subject: Airport Fuel Contract
L ]

The Administration has been working very hard to supply fuel at the new airport. We
have been dealing with Capital Airways for the past eighteen months. For reasons
beyond our control or knowledge, Capital Airways has kept postponing finishing the
deal and has refused to culminate the deal. In order to get on with the process of
developing the airport, they were given until May 16, 1997 to sign the agreed upon
contract. To date there has been no contact from Capital and we have deemed our
negotiations as having failed.

Two other suppliers have come forth. Service Oil & Gas has made a very good
proposal that would have fuel available this summer. Ti-Le-An Management, Inc. has
also made a proposal that includes both fuel sales and hanger facilities. We are in the
process of evaluating these two proposals and will make a full recommendation to the
Council at your next meeting.

John T. Felton
Public Works Director/City Engineer




